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Deer Island Community School 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our 

care becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

@DeerIslandCS 

The DICS grade 8 class is  selling tickets on a  

Christmas gift basket  

valued at $500.00 including $300.00 in gift cards plus a 

lot of great gifts from local businesses.   

Tickets are $3.00 for1or $5.00 for 2 and are available at 

the Boatique, Bella's, Richardson Grocery and  

from any Grade 8 parent 

 Draw date Friday, December 20th. 

All proceeds support the Grade 8 class trip 2020. 

Grade 8 News 

High Tide Awards 
High Tide awards for the week: 

Kieran Leslie, Mason Milton and Michael Parker. 

Whoville Dinner 

DICS will be hosting our annual Whoville Dinner on  

Wednesday, December 18th at 11:30 am for all staff and students. 

 If you would like to help, please call the school. 

Christmas Concert 

 Deer Island Community School’s Christmas Concert 

“Deer Island’s Got Talent” 

Christmas Edition  

will take place on Friday, December 20th at 9:30 am.   
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 

Next week’s theme:  RESPONSIBILITY 

Making sure lockers, cubbies and desks are clean and tidy for the break.  

Next Bracelet Celebration:  Thursday, December 19th. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9 

No Cafeteria 

10 

No Cafeteria 

11 

Grilled Cheese 

&  

Soup 

12 

No Cafeteria 

13 

Pizza 

 

16 

No Cafeteria 

17 

No Cafeteria 

18 

Whoville Dinner 

Free 

For all students 

and staff 

19 

No Cafeteria 

20 

No Cafeteria 

Cafeteria 
December 

 All meals come with fruit and a choice of milk or water for $5.00 

 Milk and water will be sold daily for $0.50 

 Meals must be pre-ordered for the month; forms will be sent home next week. 

Reminder:  All schools in ASD-S are peanut/nut and scent free facilities! 


